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J-U-B Engineers Acquires Sage Civil Engineering  
 
Natick, MA (November 18, 2024) – J-U-B Engineers acquired Sage Civil Engineering, a 
firm serving public and private clients throughout the Rocky Mountain region. Known 
for its expertise in water rights, surveying, GIS, and infrastructure projects, Sage 
brings experience in irrigation systems, stream restoration, and airport design. 
 
Sage’s strong local relationships and reputation will enhance J-U-B’s ability to 
provide tailored solutions. Sage’s background in transportation and water 
infrastructure will further expand J-U-B’s services offered to clients across Western 
Wyoming and beyond.  
 
“This acquisition strengthens our footprint and expands our local presence in 
Wyoming,” said Brian Smith, CEO of J-U-B. “Wyoming values firms rooted in the state, 
and our new Cody office demonstrates our continued commitment to the region while 
enabling us to pursue additional opportunities to support local communities.” 
 
Morrissey Goodale, a specialized management consulting and research firm 
exclusively serving the architecture, engineering, and environmental consulting 
industries, advised J-U-B Engineers in the transaction. 
 
About Morrissey Goodale:  
 
Morrissey Goodale has helped hundreds of clients transform and grow their 
architecture, engineering, and environmental consulting companies into high-level 
performers through strategic business planning, mergers and acquisition advisory, 
valuation and ownership transition, market research, marketing and business 
development, leadership training and development, Lean Operation Strategies, 
organizational development and management, virtual reality solutions, and executive 
search.  
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Morrissey Goodale’s team of M&A consultants assist throughout the M&A process, 
from preparing firms for a transaction to a successful integration.  
 
Morrissey Goodale’s extensive network of relationships with AE industry decision-
makers around the globe uniquely qualifies the firm to identify the right buyers or 
sellers and guide AE firms through the complex merger or acquisition process, from 
conception to close. 
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